
11th April 1934.

Dear Mr. Maher.

You may ue aware that dur in*; the last few years 
an Institute of Parasitology nas bean establishod at Macdonald 
College by tiie Research Council, tae Govo.-mnent of the Province 
of Quebec and this University. The work of the Institute con­
sists in the examination of very numerous parasites existing 
throughout Canada and causing very large losses a- ong aninals 
and livestock of all kinds, as well as attacking human beings.

One of the districts which suffers particularly 
is the Arctic area. Last year an o fleer o' the Institute 
visited the eastern Arctic and a great deal of material brought

afterwards lias now been examined,
A written

back by him or sont in to us
The Director wishes to got a report o it at once, 
report can only bo sent by tho -;aseopie, but the Director iia3 
prepared a radio re> >rt which could be given in a voiy fyw 
minutes. Owing to the extrema importance of the matter in 
question to the people of tho Arctic, we should bo gratolul 
if you would arrange to have this message sent out in as 
efficient a manner as possible.

Faithfully yours,

ilfrid Bovey.

Thomas Maher, Bsq.,
Canadian Radio Broadcasting Commission, 
Ottawa, Ont,
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